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Mary Nordstrom

From: Sandra Sharpe
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2019 9:13 AM
To: rickjl rickjl
Cc: Mary Nordstrom
Subject: RE: MJJJ Development Inc. -Asphalt Plant

Good morning Rick and thank you for your email letter. I am forwarding it to the lead planner on this file so it can be 
added as public comment on the record.  
 
Thank you, Sandra  
 
 
Sandra Sharpe, CMM 
Executive Assistant to the Mayor 
 
Office: 905.584.2272 x4019 
Email: sandra.sharpe@caledon.ca  
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From: rickjl rickjl   
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2018 3:54 PM 
To: Sandra Sharpe <Sandra.Sharpe@caledon.ca> 
Subject: MJJJ Development Inc. ‐Asphalt Plant 
 

To whom it may concern; 

I'm writing to express my concern to NOT approve the asphalt plant in Bolton. 

I'm currently a 26 year resident of Bolton.  In the years here it has been a small community to raise a family 
with schools, parks, trails and organized sports for our children.  I'm in shock that I would 

be here today writing this letter to voice my concern on a plant that is so close to our community.  Why ruin a 
community for a plant that can clearly be put in an all industrial area that will not effect families 

trying to raise their children. 
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In todays age of cable TV, Facebook, YouTube, Xbox and other electronic devices the growing population 
needs more active children outside getting exercise and joining organized sports.  If an asphalt plant 

is approved, how will this help our children if they will be exposed to harmful toxins in the air.  This will affect 
our children's development and society as a whole. 

Lets as a community STOP and think of our children and not our developers pockets. 

Solidarity we stand.    

Rick Baldassarra. 


